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Hello, 

I, Mike Schneider would like to voice my support for my neighbour at 124 Walker St in their
application to this committee.

I believe that the appearance of the dwelling and proposed change is visually attractive in and
of itself. And, in my opinion, it also does not detract from the character of the streetscape on
Walker St as a whole. I welcome the changes wholeheartedly.

Additionally, I feel that any rejuvenation, major renovation or intensified use of properties in
our neighbourhood is very much appreciated and needed.

Regards,
Mike Schneider

 


